

PHILOSOPHY DEPT

Mora

May 13, 1966

Professor José Ferrater-Mora Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Penns.

Dear Professor Mora,

I am sorry that it has taken so long to respond to your letter accepting our invitation to give a lecture here. The Committee on visiting lecturers was waiting for further information from me but I did not know that they were waiting for this information, therefore a delay occurred. I apologise if this has inconvenienced you.

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Committee has approved your lecture and has appropriated the necessary funds. The terms of the lecture are that you will receive an honorarium of Canadian \$100 and that we will pay for your round trip plane ticket from Philadelphia to Montreal in addition to a night's lodging at the Queen Elizabeth Hotel in Montreal. I hope this does not sound too legalistic and technical but since this must work through a committee, the amounts had to be specified.

The Committee would like a date set as soon as possible. If any day we establish now becomes inconvenient in the fall, we can change it then. I would suggest a Friday evening in late October or in November. You may keep in mind that the Canadian and American celebrations of Thanksgiving do not coincide. The Canadian Thanksgiving is in October, the American is in November. Therefore, the Friday after the American Thanksgiving would be available to us, if you should decide to come to Montreal at that time. The topic you mentioned, "On taking things for granted" is most acceptable to us.

I hope that you are still interested in coming to Montreal and I assure you of an interested audience and interesting visit.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

17-5-66.

J. D. Morgan Assistant Professor of

Philosophy Secretary of the Department of Philosophy